
 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Tuesday, 23 February 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Members are kindly reminded that under the Standard Operating 

Procedures (SOP) issued by Majlis Keselamatan Negara (MKN) that the 

Clubhouse Men’s and Ladies Change Rooms and Swimming Pool Pavilion 

Change Rooms remain CLOSED until further notice. Kindly remove any 

items of importance as soon as possible from your lockers no later than 

Thursday, 25 February 2021. 

 

Members are required to observe the 3 C’s by AVOIDING: 

• CROWDED PLACES. 

• CLOSE CONTACT. 

• CONFINED AREAS/SPACES. 

 

Please continue to practice the 3 W’s by: 

• WEARING A FACE MASK AT ALL TIMES. 

• WASHING YOUR HANDS REGULARLY FOR YOUR SAFETY. 

• WATCHING YOUR DISTANCE FROM OTHER MEMBERS AND 

CAUTION OTHERS WHO DON’T CONFORM. 

 

We thank you for your kind cooperation. 

 

The Management 
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